A.R. Wythe,

10 Manor Close,
Walberswick,
Southwold,
suffolk. TIP18 600

Tel: (0502) 724142

29th August, 1993.

P.W. Kett Esqg.,

Chairman,

Walberswick Parish Council,
Common Edge,

Church Lane,

WALBERSWICK.

Dear Philip,

Walberswick Village Recreation Ground.

May I thank you, Keith Webb, and the other members of your
Colincil for the support given to the building of the fence
around the village recreation ground, which was completed on

8th August, 1993. Since permission to build it was first
requested of, and refused by, our Common Lands Charity, the
support of the Parish Council has been firm. Without that

consistent support, the fence would never have been built.

The same applies to the work and skill which Keith Webb
and yourself gave to the project.

The village has every reason to be grateful to its
Council, and I request that this letter may be made a part of
your official records.

Yours sincerely,
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Robert Wythe,
President,
Walberswick United Football Club.




